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Three State Revolving Fund loans awarded for drinking water projects 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality awarded 
loans for water projects to two communities and a water district through the Drinking 
Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) Program in January and February. 

• Cooperstown received an $800,000 DWSRF loan to replace eight blocks of 
asbestos cement water main that reached the end of its service life and resulted in 
numerous water main breaks. This project will ensure reliable water service to 
residents. 

• Lakota received a $313,000 DWSRF loan to replace a 10” transmission line from 
the water treatment plant to the distribution system after a sudden failure in 2020. 
This project will restore an adequate quantity of water to the system. 

• North Prairie Regional Water District received a $3,825,000 DWSRF loan to 
construct 18 miles of transmission line, a new booster station, rehabilitate an 
existing booster station, and construct approximately 160 miles of water main line 
serving approximately 140 new users. The project will provide a more reliable 
source of quality water. 
 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency provides part of the DWSRF Program’s funding, 
which offers below-market interest rate loans to political subdivisions for financing projects 
authorized under the Safe Drinking Water Act. DWSRF programs operate nationwide to 
provide funding to maintain and improve the infrastructure that protects our vital water 
resources.  

 
Loans are awarded to projects that are listed on the NDDEQ project priority list based on 
project eligibility and ability to repay. Please contact the NDDEQ regarding specific detail on 
any of the projects mentioned above. 

 

For more information contact: 

Shannon Fisher, Manager, Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Program  
PHONE: 701-328-5220     |     EMAIL: smfisher@nd.gov 
www.deq.nd.gov 
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